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East Hill Home & School Association is back with a brand-new fundraiser at our school! 

Our newest fundraiser is here to help make a difference in our community! 

We are proud to be a part of the Super Recycler Initiative. 

On October 22nd 2023, from 10 am to 2 pm, East Hill Elementary School is hosting a Super Recyclers Drive. 
Stop Fast Fashion, simply drop off your donations into the Super Recyclers’ trailer in front of the school. 

Your donations of clothing, bedding and small toys will be reused and redistributed. Therefore, they must be 
in a good condition. Those of lesser quality will be recycled. The goal of this event is to raise awareness and 

reduce overconsumption within the community. 

The more parents, youth and the community get involved, the more it pays. Thanks to you, according to the 
weight amassed, this clothing drive will allow Super Recyclers to donate funds back to East Hill to keep our 

children entertained! 

We ask parents to avoid plastic bags and replace them with old pillowcases, jeans or old sheets, or 
compostable paper yard bags. DO NOT USE BOXES IF POSSIBLE. 

If we can successfully complete a 100% textile drive might qualify to earn an additional $100 towards their 
fundraiser.  

What materials are accepted? 

All second-life clothing, handbags, scarves, hats, gloves, fur, footwear, sheets, towels, curtains, fabrics, 
trimmings, leather accessories. 

What materials are not accepted? 

Household items such as pillows, crockery, carpets, frames, hangers, ornaments, toys (except for stuffed toys 
or toys in good condition that can be donated to organizations), skates or televisions, cannot be accepted.  

For more information, you can visit: https://www.superrecycleurs.com/en/event/east-hill-elementary/ 


